
September	2023	Newsletter
Hello	Families,

Welcome	September!	We	are	winding	down	the	summer	and
eager	for	a	fresh	start	to	the	school	year.	This	time	of	year	is	very
busy	as	we	have	children	who	are	Kindergarten	age	moving	on,
and	many	new	students	coming	in.	Please	bear	with	us	as	you	see
many	changes	in	your	child's	classroom.

Best	birthday	wishes!
Savanah	(Room	6)	9/2
Hanson	(Room	6)	9/8
Augustine	(Room	3)	9/10
Chloe	(Room	2)	9/12
Miss	Tomeka	(Room	5)	9/14
Clementine	(Room	1)	9/19
Raphael	(Room	1)	9/19

WCCC	will	be	CLOSED	for	Labor	Day	on
Monday,	September	4.

Announcements	and	Reminders

Water	days	are	over	for	the	summer!	Although	it	wasn't	the
warmest	summer,	the	children	had	a	great	time.	��

Mandarin	class	and	Bible	Stories	will	start	up	again	within	the



upcoming	weeks.

Staffing-	This	week	we	said	good-bye	to	Miss	Maysam	and	wish
her	much	luck	in	the	future.	We	are	welcoming	Miss	Sam	who	is
helping	us	part-time,	and	Miss	Savannah	will	be	returning	to	help
out	in	the	afternoons!

We	had	a	GREAT	summer!











Thanks	for	reading!	As	always,	please	let	Patti	or	Jen	know
if	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns.

Have	an	amazing	long	weekend!

WCCC	Staff


